From:

Sent: 13 November 2019 10:14
To

Cc: 100avenueroadCMP
Subject: 2017/6638/CMP 100 Avenue Road

We wish to object to the new CMP proposals for the following reasons:

There has been a totally unacceptable increase in the number and size of lorries from the
original plans.  An increase of 425% from the original to the currently proposed 25
including 11 (54ft) articulated lorries. This is made even more unacceptable by their
incursions into the Swiss Cottage Green Space, increasing the pollution levels (already above
EU limit for Nitrogen Dioxide) and noise and vibration for those using the public path and
the play area. Residents on the other side of the square will also suffer.

All vehicles should use the A41 in order to reduce pollution, noise and vibration.
Unfortunately all of this has been totally predictable but remains totally unacceptable. The
more access to public green space this company has, unfortunately, been granted the more it

takes.

Jean French & Saul Sufi



